
 

 
 

NOTICE OF  

HOLIDAY CLOSURE 
 
 

 

The Mississippi Board of Nursing will be closed on Monday, September 1, 

2025, in observance of Labor Day. Regular office hours will resume on 

Tuesday, September 2, 2025, at 8:00 a.m. 

 

 

For assistance during the closure, please visit www.msbn.ms.gov. Online 

services remain available. 

http://www.msbn.ms.gov/

